
Bloodborne Pathogen 

Training Certification 

 

Per the Indiana State Board of Health and OSHA all staff members whose work may bring them into contact with 

body fluids are required to complete Bloodborne Pathogen training on an annual basis.    

To meet this requirement, all staff are required to read a review of the corporation's exposure control plan, Hepatitis 

B vaccine information, information on PPE (Personal Protective Equipment), and watch the bloodborne pathogen 

training video.  The items listed above are found on our corporation’s website under the following link:  

http://www.wanee.org/UniversalPrecautionsTraining.aspx 

Once all components are complete, please submit the following certification form below to Jennifer Edwards (Wa-

Nee Corporation Nurse-NorthWood High School).   

 

Employee Printed Name:            

 

Job Title:              

 

Date Training Was Completed:           

 

The following signature certifies that the above-named employee has completed the WCS Blood 

Borne Pathogen and Other Infectious Agent Training 

 

              

Employee Signature      Date 

 

http://www.wanee.org/UniversalPrecautionsTraining.aspx

